
 

 
 

 

 

15 March 2022 

 

 
 

Via email:  

Dear  

Local Government Official Information Request 

Thank you for your request made under the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 

(LGOIMA), received on 16 February 2022. Your request relates to project updates, and specifically who 

is the person in charge of each project; is the project still in the early stages of planning; whether 

concept designs have started and who is doing the designs and whether a resource consent is required 

and if so, when will it be submitted? Our responses to your questions are below: 

1. Bulls Stormwater Upgrade 

Response:  

The project is not currently active (it has not started) and no project manager has been assigned. 
 

2. George Street Stormwater Renewal 

Response: 

The project is not currently active and no project manager has been assigned. 
 

3. Tutaenui Stream wastewater reticulation renewal 

Response: 

Can you please supply more detail on this, as we are not sure which project you are referring to. 
 

I suggest that you keep up to date with all our projects by reading the Project Management Office 
updates provided to Council each month – you will find these Council reports on our website - 
https://www.rangitikei.govt.nz/council/meetings/council/council-meetings.  

 
Yours sincerely 

 
Carol Gordon 
Group Manager Democracy & Planning 
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